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From: registrar
Sent: June 8, 2017 12:06 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment  - EB-2017-0049

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 6, 2017 9:31 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-06 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Tanya Sweet 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I'm completely disagree with this rate increase!  Four years ago, I paid only $120.00, now I pay over 
$430 a month and I'm using less energy.  We didn't have any pay increases and have been taxed 
everyway possible.  Not to mention other living expenses like groceries and home heating have 
increased.  Hydro One has no excuse to increase rates especially since their CEOs make multi-
millions a year! 
    What I don't understand is if Hydro One is buying other energy companies, why should there be 
rate increases?! This is absolutely ridiculios and unless you are going to pay my hydro bill for the next 
10 years, I strongly advise not to allow this to be approved. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 




